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PUBLIC HEARING 
 

VILLAGE OF TUXEDO PARK 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing will be held by the Board of Trustees of 
the Village of Tuxedo Park, Orange County, New York, on February 17, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. via 
video conferencing.  Zoom instructions will be posted on the Village website:  www.tuxedopark-
ny.gov.  The regular monthly Board of Trustees meeting will follow the public hearing. 
 
The Board of Trustees of the Village of Tuxedo Park is considering discontinuing a certain road 
that was dedicated to the Village in 1953 as a Parkway by the Tuxedo Park Association as follows: 
 

Unnamed Paper Road parcel (approximately 1,800 feet in length) between tax 
parcels Section 103, Block 1, Lot 12 and Section 103, Block 1, Lot 49.2 and Section 
103, Block 1, Lot 11.2; and, Town of Tuxedo parcel Section 8, Block 1, Lot 25.   
 

The proposed amendments and related documents are available at the Village Clerk’s Office, 80 
Lorillard Road, Tuxedo Park, NY 10987, Monday – Friday, 9:30 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. 
 

By Order of the Board of Trustees  
Elizabeth Doherty 
Deputy Village Clerk 

 
 
 
 
Dated:  January 25, 2021 
 


	David C. McFadden

